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NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
Subject: Postponement of the Asia and Pacific regional meeting on the clearing-house 

mechanism, Amman, Jordan, 30 November to 2 December 2004 
 

This is to inform you that, due to unexpected circumstances, the Asia and Pacific regional 
meeting on the clearing-house mechanism, to be held in Amman, Jordan, from 30 November to 2 
December 2004 has been postponed. 

 
New dates and place for the meeting will be determined and will be communicated as 

soon as practicable. 
 
I regret any inconvenience that may arise as a result of the postponement of the meeting. 

 
Accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Hamdallah Zedan 
Executive Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To: CBD National Focal Points in the Asia and Pacific Region 

CHM National Focal Points in the Asia and Pacific Region 
CHM Informal Advisory Committee members 
Relevant international organizations 


